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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 1 0 

1 4 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 3 1 0 

6 5 2 0 

7 8 2 1 

8 7 2 0 

9 9 3 0 

10 13 2  0 

11 16 7 0 

12 49 3 0 

Totals: 121 23 1 

 

 

Two of our teachers have been offering some enrichment activities at our school during 

our computer lab hours.  Our first activity was an Art Day in which students had the 

opportunity to create an art project to take home.  Our second activity day was Read 

Across America Day.  Student participated by bringing a book of their choice to read and 

creating and binding a new book out of up cycled materials.  Both of the events were well 

attended.  Our upcoming events include a celebration of Earth Day and a day of 

community service. 

 

From March 19-31, some students and teachers will be taking an educational tour to 

Greece.  Both students and adults are very excited about the trip and expect it to be a 

great learning opportunity.  Photos from the trip will be posted on the Sheridan AllPrep 

web page in April. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


